
HIDALGO COIN CLUB MINUTES 
May 12th, 2014 

 
 The Hidalgo Coin Club meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by club president, Raul 

Gonzalez followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. The general membership count was 100 with 38 

members in attendance and 3 visitors. 

Eight (8) door prizes were given out.  

The secretary’s report for April may be viewed online at www.hidalgocoinclub.com.  

The treasurer’s report of last month’s balance was $3,134.70  after expenses; a deposit was 

made of $565.00  Payments were made for $36.78 for flash drives. 

Current Balance $3,662.92 

President’s Report 

  We  in need of a council member as Gordon Dietrich has resigned. 

T.N.A. show is this weekend. 

A new exhibit booth was purchased  

He thanked Mobile Crane Service and Rene De La Garza for obtaining the donation of 125.00 

for the printing of the drawing tickets. 

Raul Gonzalez also reminded everyone of the web site advertising campaign of $10 dollars a 

month or a discount rate of $100 per year.  

Old Business 

The new shirt design and colors were discussed and orders are being accepted. The cost is 

$25.00 and $28.00 for XXL and $30.00 for XXXL The shirts will have a new logo and are now 

available in teal or kaki. 

. We also reminded everyone to like us on face book.  

New Business: 

The coin Drawing will begin in June. 

  Mike Alaniz from Alamo became our 100th paid member and was awarded a 1960 silver Ben 

Franklin Half in recognition of the year the Hidalgo Coin Club was established. 

 

 The meeting continued with the coin auction. The auctioneer for the night was Raul Gonzalez 

and Jorge Ramsden as the money runner. There were over 90 lots auctioned. The meeting was 

adjourned at 9:00 p.m. by the president, Raul Gonzalez. 

The next council meeting is on May 8th. 

And the next meeting is on May 12th. 

http://www.hidalgocoinclub.com/


 

 

 

Submitted by Secretary Rene De La Garza 


